
PROM AND POST PROM 
Attention Junior Parents: 

 
 
This year's Prom will take place on April 26, 2014 from 8:30-11:30 at the Renaissance Place.  Prom is a 

school sponsored event and will be chaperoned by SHS staff. 

 

Post prom is held following Prom at the same location from 11:30-2:00 a.m. Post prom is an event 

sponsored by the parents of the junior class and provides the students with a fun and safe place to be 

late into the evening. The Post Prom committee is in full swing planning an entertaining evening for the 

students which includes two and a half more hours of music, food, including chocolate fountains and 

slurpees, activities such as caricature artists, a photo booth, games and prizes. Last year approximately 

250 students attended this event.  

 

 

HOW CAN YOU HELP? 
 
 
We are looking for financial donations-large or small, every bit helps. 

 

1. Financial support from parents is necessary. We are soliciting area businesses to help fund the 

event, but we need cash contributions from parents to cover the costs. Please consider a minimum 

donation of $20.00 although any amount will be appreciated. Donations (checks payable to Shorewood 

High School) can be mailed to Alisia Nagle at the address below or dropped off at SHS office.   

 

2. Raffle Items add an element of fun to the event and encourage attendees to stay for the entire 

evening.  These items do not need to be of significant dollar value Please consider donating gift 

certificates ($5 - $10) for movie rentals, area restaurants, movie theater tickets or larger valued gift 

certificates to retail stores or tickets to sporting events.   

 

Volunteers are working hard to plan a safe and enjoyable evening for all prom and post prom attendees. 

Please encourage your son or daughter to attend both events.   

Please mail in your contributions today so that we can finalize the post prom plans. 

 

Thank you for your support. 

 

Post Prom co-chairs 

Joy Peot Shields 

Alisia Nagle  

Heid Spoerl 

 

Make checks payable to Shorewood High School, and write the words “post prom” on the memo line. 

Drop off or mail donations to  

Alisia Nagle 

4458 N. Maryland Ave. 

Shorewood, WI  53211 

 

 

 
This email is being sent by the SHS Parent Association 

on behalf of the Post Prom Committee 
 

You are welcome to unsubscribe at any time, 
but if you do so, you are  

unsubscribing from all Parent Association emails  
including the weekly bulletin.  


